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Federal regulations should be followed.
 
Citizens Participation should occur before any Council approval.  There is no posting on the
HCID website for this Action Plan revision or amendment as stated.
 
Commission for Community and Family Services citizen oversight should be executed before
your approval. Nothing was disclosed about this revision at their last meeting on January 13,
2014.
 
Joyce Dillard
P.O. Box 31377
Los Angeles, CA 90031


